Ms Gloria L6pez Morales

Conservatorio de la Cultura
Gastronomica Mexicana

Calle Gladiolas 15, San Angel Tlacopac
Alvaro Obregén

01040 CDMX

México

23 February 2024

Sector for Culture
Secretary of the 2003 Convention a.i.

Ref: CLT/LHE/24/043
Reference to be used on all correspondence: NGO-90001

Dear Ms Lopez Morales,

As provided in paragraph 94 of the Operational Directives, the Intergovernmental
Committee for the Safeguarding of the Intangible Cultural Heritage reviewed the
quadrennial report of your organization at its eighteenth session in Kasane, Republic of
Botswana, 5 to 8 December 2023.

| am pleased to inform you that based on the information provided therein, and with
reference to paragraphs 94 and 95 of the Operational Directives, the Committee decided
to maintain the accreditation of your organization to provide advisory services to it
(Decision 18.COM 16, paragraph 6).

The next quadrennial report of your organization is due before 15 February 2027. You
will receive a letter from the Secretariat in this regard a few months before the deadline.

Thank you for your interest in the Convention for the Safeguarding of the Intangible
Cultural Heritage.

Yours sincerely,

/S &

Ernesto Ottone R.

cc: Permanent Delegation of Mexico to UNESCO
Mexican Commission for Cooperation with UNESCO (CONALMEX)
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